
 

 

 

!! SAVE THE DATE !! 
 
 

Late Spring Geology Field Trip!! 
 
Byron and Janet Stone, chief compilers of the recently published surficial materials map and 
geodatabase of Massachusetts with co-authors Mary DiGiacomo-Cohen and Steve Mabee, will be 
leading a two-day field trip to examine the geology of Cape Cod.  This is a once-in-a-lifetime 
chance to see some of the classic stratigraphic sections and glacial landforms of the lower Cape and 
visit fresh, rarely seen, pit exposures in the recessional moraines of the upper Cape.  This field trip 
will introduce the latest thinking on the evolution and geologic history of Cape Cod, as well as new 
revelations about the offshore glacial geology assembled from recently reinterpreted seismic 
profiles.  This is a repeat of a portion of the 2019 Northeast Friends of the Pleistocene field trip that 
is being arranged just for the Massachusetts Geological Society. 
 

 
 

The field trip will take place on Saturday and Sunday, May 30 and 31, 2020, and will be based 
from the Sheraton Four Points hotel in Eastham.  Those arriving on Friday evening will have a 
chance to look at recent maps and discuss the trip before an early Saturday start. There will be a 
banquet on Saturday night. 
 
This is an incredible opportunity to learn the latest on Cape Cod geology while enjoying one of the 
great and scenic natural features in Massachusetts.  Details on registration, housing, meeting 
location, etc. will be provided soon.  Keep checking back, and we’ll also be sending email updates. 
 

Mark your calendars now!!                                   
 
 

   


